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Wheels Implements Additional Dublin High Service 

December 11, 2023 
 

LIVERMORE, Calif.– Effective December 11, 2023 Livermore Amador Valley Transit 
Authority (LAVTA) will implement additional afternoon Wheels bus service for Dublin 
High School. A new 501A run will run later and add student capacity. 
 
501A services East Dublin, traveling along Tassajara and Fallon, terminating at 
Positano and Valentano. This new 501A will depart later, 30 to 60 minutes after the first 
run. The change creates seating for additional weekday student capacity to 
accommodate the high ridership on the 501 routes. 
 
New timetables are available on the LAVTA website at wheelsbus.com. Additional 
information is available by calling our Customer Service Center at (925) 455-7500.  
 

For more information on Wheels and its services, visit www.wheelsbus.com or contact 
customer service at 925-455-7500. Keep up to date with company news, schedule 
changes and rider alerts by following us on Facebook, Instagram and X @wheelsbus.  
 
About the Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority 
 
The Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority (LAVTA) was created in 1985 by the cities 
of Dublin, Livermore, Pleasanton, and Alameda County to serve area transit needs. In 
2018 and 2019, LAVTA was named Transit Agency of the Year by the California Transit 
Association and the California Association for Coordinated Transportation, respectively. 
In 2020, LAVTA was named the top transit agency of its size in North America by the 
American Public Transportation Association. 
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